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WELCOME!                           May 31, 2017 
 
The Nevada Department of Transportation (NDOT) is in the process of identifying and evaluating future safety 
improvements for approximately 11 miles of US 50 from the Nevada/California state line to the junction of SR 28.  
NDOT would like feedback from the community concerning the concepts to enhance safety in this corridor.   

Proposed future safety improvements within the corridor include: 

• Roadway resurfacing/restriping  
• Lane reconfiguration including bicycle lanes 
• Roundabouts  
• Bicycle and pedestrian enhancements along the roadway 
• Designated turn lanes, acceleration/deceleration lanes, and designated turnout locations for slow moving 

vehicles  
 

The concepts presented as part of this study may be adopted during a subsequent environmental review process. 
 
This meeting is being held in an open house format from 4 to 7 p.m.  Project representatives will give a brief 
presentation beginning at 5:30 p.m. followed by a short question and answer period from the audience.  Project 
representatives will be available to answer questions before and after the presentation.   
During this meeting, and through Friday, June 16, 2017, your comments are welcome regarding this project.   
 
WAYS TO GIVE US YOUR COMMENTS: 
  

• TODAY (IN PERSON): During the open house, you may make an oral statement to the court reporter that will 
be available throughout the hearing.  

• TODAY (IN WRITING): You may fill out the comment form attached to this handout and deposit it in the 
comment box or give the completed form to one of the project representatives.  

• BY MAIL: You may write a letter or mail your completed comment form and any exhibits; these will become 
part of the official public record for the project. Mail your comments to: Kent Steele, Scoping Coordinator, 
Nevada Department of Transportation, 1263 S. Stewart St., Carson City, NV 89712.  

• BY E-MAIL: E-mail your comments to ksteele@dot.nv.gov  Please reference this project in the subject line. 
E-mail comments will also be accepted until 5 p.m., June 16, 2017. 

 
Thank you for attending this meeting and for giving us your comments.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John Terry, P.E. 
Assistant Director, Engineering 
Nevada Department of Transportation
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C O M M E N T  F O R M  
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          ▪ Please Print Clearly ▪ 

 
Comments will be accepted through 5 p.m., Friday June 16, 2017.  Please mail to: 

Kent Steele, Scoping Coordinator, at ksteele@dot.nv.gov or mail to; 
NDOT 1263 S. Stewart St., Carson City, NV 89712 

 
Thank you for your time and interest 

 
Date: 

 

 
Name: 

 

 
Address: 

 
 

 
City: 

 
 

 
State: 

 
 

 
ZIP Code: 

 
 

 
Phone (Day): 

 
 

 
     Phone (Evening): 

 

 
E-mail Address: 

 

 
Would you like someone to call you to discuss your comment or question? 

 
 YES         NO 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Comment/Question: 
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